

San Diego County Board of Supervisors

July 16, 2024

Mr. Jorge Monraz, President San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff's Association PO Box 421260 San Diego, CA 92142-1260

Dear Mr. Monraz,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Sheriff, and the County of San Diego, I would like to express my gratitude to the San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff's Association for its generous donation of \$26,459 for food, books and rental equipment.

Your donation is appreciated and supports the physical, mental, and emotional health of our employees, which is fundamental to creating safer communities and a strong workforce.

Thank you again for your valuable and generous donation to the people of San Diego County.

Sincerely,

NORA VARGAS

Chairwoman

San Diego County Board of Supervisors

Non & Jage



NORA E. VARGAS

SUPERVISOR, FIRST DISTRICT San Diego County Board of Supervisors

July 16, 2024

Patti Hodson El Cajon Animal Center for Education and Services Foundation DBA ACES Foundation 14417 Ranch Trail Dr El Cajon, CA 92021

Dear Patti Hodson,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Sheriff, and the County of San Diego, I would like to express my gratitude to the El Cajon Animal Center for Education and Services for its generous donation of \$32,900 which will be used to purchase two canines and to provide additional training for the canines and their handlers.

Your donation is very much appreciated and will make a difference in our continuing efforts to maintain safe communities by enhancing the support and safety provided to deputies.

Thank you again for your valuable and generous donation to the people of San Diego County.

Sincerely,

NORA VARGAS

Chairwoman

San Diego County Board of Supervisors

Man & Songe